
 

 

January 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

YEAR 9 PARENTS’ MEETING 

On Friday 27th January there will be a Parents’ Meeting for all pupils in Year 9 to enable you to discuss progress in 

each subject with relevant teachers.  This is also an opportunity to seek such advice as you may need to assist in 

making provisional GCSE choices for the next academic year. 

I look forward to seeing you at that meeting which will begin at 5.30pm in Big School. It would be appreciated if you 
could complete the form attached and return it to my secretary by Wednesday 25th January or by email to 
hmsecretary@ellesmere.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YEAR 9 PARENTS’ MEETING – FRIDAY 27th JANUARY 

I/we will/will not be attending the Year 9 Parents’ meeting (delete as appropriate). 

Signed………………………………………………………Pupil’s name…………………………………………………………………….. 

Please return to the Headmaster’s Secretary by Wednesday 25th January. 
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